

## **Housing Assistance Council**

1025 Vermont Avenue, NW, Suite 606, Washington, DC 20005, Tel.: 202-842-8600, Fax: 202-347-3441, HAC@ruralhome.org

Web site: www.ruralhome.org

March 27, 2017

NAHRO Board of Governors c/o John Bohm, Acting Chief Executive Officer National Association of Housing and Redevelopment Officials 630 Eye Street, NW Washington, DC 20001

Dear John:

Please extend my appreciation to President Stephen Merritt and the Board of Governors for the commendation with which you honored me last Sunday. As I said in my remarks to the Board, NAHRO represents a proud history of its members' service to our most vulnerable populations. Though it is often misunderstood and criticized, the network of housing authorities is the only hope for many families in need of housing assistance, particularly in rural areas, where they may be "the only game in town." I am honored and humbled by the recognition of an iconic institution which has done so much to improve people's housing and lives.

I also know you had much to do with my receiving this recognition. Thank you for being a true partner and friend.

Sincerely,

Moises Loza

**Executive Director** 

Tel.: 404-892-4824 Fax: 404-892-1204 Southeast@ruralhome.org 10100 N Ambassador Drive Suite 310 Kansas City, MO 64153 Tel.: 816-880-0400

Tel.: 816-880-0400 Fax: 816-880-0500 Midwest@ruralhome.org

## Southwest Office

Penn-Mont Plaza 7510 Montgomery, NE Suite 205 Albuquerque, NM 87109-1500 Tel.: 505-883-1003 Fax: 505-883-1005 Southwest@ruralhome.org Western Office

717 K Street Suite 404 Sacramento, CA 95814 Tel.: 916-706-1836

Tel.: 916-706-1836 Fax: 916-706-1849 Western@ruralhome.org